
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Little Rapids Corporation and The Egan Family Foundation 
Partners with Veterans 1st of NEW, Inc. to Support Local 

Veterans 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Pictured in Photo (Left to Right): Bill Dopp, Tom Schneider, Angie Sheehan (Little Rapids 
Corporation and Egan Family Foundation), Kim and Gail Nohr (Veterans 1st of NEW) 
 
Green Bay, Wisconsin, January 25, 2024 - The Little Rapids Corporation - Egan Family 
Foundation, a dedicated supporter of community initiatives, is proud to announce the alliance 
with Veterans 1st of Northeast Wisconsin Tiny Home Village. This contribution emphasizes the 
foundation's commitment to supporting and honoring our nation's veterans.  
 
Veterans 1st of NEW is a non-profit agency that will provide a safe community for veterans in 
Northeastern Wisconsin by building numerous tiny homes to meet various housing needs. They 
are also partnering with multiple employment and healthcare agencies to provide meaningful 
employment and address specific healthcare concerns. The donation from Little Rapids 
Corporation - Egan Family Foundation will have a profound impact by funding the materials for 
one of the tiny homes being built over the next three years, along with a Community Center.  
 
"Veteran’s 1st Tiny Home Village will make significant difference in the lives of some of the most 
vulnerable veterans in our community. We are humbled to play a part in serving them in honor 
of their service to our country," said Angie Sheehan, President and CEO of Little Rapids 
Corporation and serving member on the Egan Family Foundation.  

Photo shows donation being awarded to SAFD. From left to right – Alysia Pilsbury (LRC), Mike 
Bogenschutz (LRC), William Mott (SAFD),Scott Flaig (SAFD),  Bradley Keuschel (LRC/SAFD) 



Kim and Gail Nohr, founders of Veterans 1st of NEW stated, "Veterans 1st is extremely grateful 
to the Little Rapids Corporation and the Egan Family Foundation for their continued support of 
our community and our local veterans." 
 
For more information about Veterans 1st of NEW, please visit their website at 
www.veterans1stnew.com or LinkedIn at www.linkedin.com/company/veterans1stnew/ 
 
About Little Rapids Corporation – Egan Family Foundation: 
 Little Rapids Corporation provides customer solutions through their three Green Bay 
area locations. In recognition of the company’s family ownership structure, and in alignment 
with its commitment to community involvement, our charitable giving and philanthropic efforts 
are administered by the Little Rapids Corporation – Egan Family Foundation. It is a private 
foundation established by the Egan family in 1986 with the mission to fund charities in 
communities where Little Rapids Corporation has facilities. Little Rapids Corporation is 
committed to being a positive force for change as a responsible member in the communities in 
which our associates live and work.  
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